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September 15, 2021 
 
Dear Colleague, 
Michigan AHEC leadership is developing a Telehealth course for healthcare professionals working with medically 
underserved populations. We are seeking your input through the attached survey link to better understand your needs 
and experience with Telehealth Training, and preferences with course content and logistics.   
 
Healthcare professionals eligible to participate include physicians, advanced practice nurses, pharmacists, social 
workers, licensed counselors, and dentists. Participants will remain anonymous, and information will be examined in 
aggregate. The information gathered will inform our course content and design.   
If you have any questions, please contact any of our IPE Faculty below. 

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

Aline Saad, PharmD 
Associate Clinical Professor of Pharmacy Practice, Wayne State University Eugene Applebaum College of  
Pharmacy and Health Sciences 
aline.saad@wayne.edu 

Susan Wiers, DNP, FNP-BC 
Assistant Professor (Clinical), Wayne State University's College of Nursing 
susan.wiers@wayne.edu 

  

https://waynestate.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_e2kpYCStch1hCeO 
 

https://waynestate.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_e2kpYCStch1hCeO

